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15 July 2020

Dear Girls
GCSE Results Day Arrangements 2020

We hope that you and your families are well.  

As the summer term comes to a close, we wanted to share with you our plans for results day.  The results day is still going ahead on Thursday 20 August 2020 however, we are still awaiting information and guidance regarding the day itself and the appeals process from OFQUAL and the Awarding Bodies.  When we receive further details we will share them with you.    

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, results day will look different from previous years as we must consider the social distancing guidelines set out by the Government, especially as we want to ensure that we can support and celebrate your success with you.  

To maintain safe social distancing, we are implementing the following safety measures:-

1. As per the current school guidelines, only students, NOT Parents, will be allowed on-site.  We have identified time slots for each form in order to manage the number of students on site at any one time.  
11S – 08:00 – 08:20 
11T – 08:20 – 08:40
11P – 08:40 – 09:00 
11A – 09:00 – 09:20
11U– 09:20 – 09:40
11L – 09:40 – 10:00
2. Please don’t arrive early, we ask that you arrive at your designated time, we will not admit you if you arrive early.    
3. Implementing a one-way system on site.  
4. Subject to the weather, results will be issued outside.  
5. Hand sanitiser is available for you to use on your arrival and on the tables.  
6. Staff who are in contact with your results envelope will be wearing the appropriate PPE. 

Due to this unprecedented situation, if you are unable to collect your results in person, we will be emailing them to your School email address, once the face to face collections have finished on results day.  

We have attached the current Results and Appeals process for Summer 2020 for your information.  We are still awaiting the final details for the Appeals process, therefore this document may be subject to change.  

Due to the uncertain situation, we will email you again on Wednesday 19 August 2020, to confirm the final arrangements for results day.   In the meantime, please enjoy the summer, recharge, refresh and look after yourself and each other.  

God Bless.
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